
Graduates 
Graduation Sunday will be June 26th, 2021.  Any and all graduates of high 
school, college or any higher level of education who are members of our 
church or regular attenders, please contact the church office or Pastor 
Josh.  All forms will need to be turned in by June 20. 

 

Birthdays 

The following members will be 
celebrating a birthday this week: 

Nursery Note  
 

Our nursery is OPEN 
and fully supervised 
for babies from birth 

until fully potty 
trained. 

 
 

 Safety Protocols at KCOG 
We have implemented protocols for everyone’s safety during the pan-
demic. Please be aware of these and observe them so everyone can 
stay healthy. 

If you are sick, or are experiencing any of the symptoms of Covid-19, 
please stay home and watch the livestream of our services.   

We will have no group meetings until further notice, with the excep-
tion of children’s church and youth meetings. {See “Keep in Contact 
During Quarantine” for online opportunities.) 

We will continue to practice social distancing, staying at least six feet 
from others.  This includes the aisles in the sanctuary, Welcome Cen-
ter area and hallways.  Please do not gather together in groups. 

Every other pew is being taped off.  If you see a pew taped off please 
do not remove the tape.  Sit in a pew that is designated for seating.   

Also, in order to stay open, it is imperative that everyone wear a 
mask from your car to the place where you sit, and then back to your 
car after the service.  We would encourage you to keep the mask on 
during worship, but If you feel you must take it off you may.   

If you are uncomfortable with this protocol, please stay home and 
watch the livestream.  It is our intent to protect everyone to the best 
of our ability to prevent anyone from contracting Covid-19 at our 
church, and so that we may continue to have open services. 

Thank you for helping others stay safe, and for keeping a loving, Chris-
tian attitude! 

 

Keep in Contact During Quarantine! 
Facebook Opportunities During the Week 

 

Greg Sloop - devotion 5pm nightly 
 

Demps N Ajai Overcash - Bible study Wed at 7pm 
 

The WAY at Kannapolis Church of God - devotion M-F 2pm, Live Wed 6pm 
 
 

————————————————————————— 

Monday Night Prayer Call-in 
Join by phone at 5:55 pm.  Prayer starts at 6:00 pm. 

①Dial 425-436-6308②Enter access code 626838 # ③Tell us your name 
————————————————————————— 

Join us for Sunday Morning  Services  
at 10:30am via Livestream at www.kcog.org, on the Kannapolis Church of 

God Facebook page, or on Greg Sloop’s FB profile 
————————————————————————— 

Weekly Youth Meetings  
via Zoom Sun. at 5pm (see Facebook for directions) 

————————————————————————— 

The church office remains open M-F 8:30-5:00. 

Big Elm Ministry 
Our Big Elm Ministry remains 
open for those in need in our 
community.  Should you need 

assistance 
during this       

difficult time, 
you can reach 
them at 704-

933-5862. 

Makensie Hucks 

Jameelah Williams 

Barry Wagoner 

Kelly Edwards 

Cody Price 

Tommy Adkins 

Jodie Campbell 

Kathy Ritchie 

Katrina Sorenson 

John Taylor 

Youth Services 
Youth services have started back, 

through June.  Join us for food, 
music and fellowship! 

Power House Kids   
Services Are Open! 

Safety protocols will be in place 
similar to the adults.  Children are  
asked to wear masks to and from 
their classroom, and to maintain 
social distancing.  Please see Pas-
tor Danyale for more details. 

 
.Power House Kids  
Offering Challenge:   

 

May 2nd to May 23rd  
 

The KCOG Pastor who ends up 
with the most money in their 
bucket and the one with least 
money in their bucket at the end 
of the month gets PIED!   
 

If you have any questions, please 
contact Pastor Danyale. 

 
 

Birthdays 

American Red Cross  
Blood Drive 

A Red Cross Blood Drive will take place on June 4th  
at our KCOG Harvest House.  If you would like to take part 
in this drive, you can schedule your appointment online at:    
https://www.redcrossblood.org  To find our blood drive, enter our zip 
code of 28081.  From the list of locations on the left, scroll down the 
list until you get to June 4th and choose Harvest House to select a time.   
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Leadership 

 

Rev. Greg Sloop, D.Min. 
Lead Pastor 

 

Rev. John Taylor, D.Min. 
Administration, Missions, Counseling 

 

Rev. Demps Overcash 
Pastoral Care 

 

Rev. Dean Wood 
Outreach 

 

Rev. Josh Shepard 
Youth 

 

Rev. Danyale Ford 
Children 

 

Rev. David Edwards 
Media 

 

Rev. Jonathan Rushing 
Music 

 

Nancy Wilson 
Secretary 

 
 

Matt Sloop 
Custodial / Maintenance 

Paul Baker, Jr. 
Larry Ballard* 
Chris Beck* 

Charles Fuller 
Tracy Gilreath 
Eddie Heglar 
Mike Helms 
Steve Helms 
Jim McClure* 

Randy Melton 
Shannon Osborne 

Steve Owens 
Pat Palmquist* 

LaVaughn Rodgers 
Luis Sastoque* 
Jason Sorrow 

Virgil Weddington* 
Joel Whittington* 

 

Rebecca Barnes, RN 
Director 

* DENOTES DEACONS 

Help Us Build Our New Church Directory 

KCOG is putting together a new online pictorial church directory which 

can be available to everyone who has an email address on file.  When 

finished, we will be able to print a copy for those who would like one.  

To make sure your family is in the directory, please follow these direc-

tions. 

For those who already have an email address on file: go to            

members.instantchurchdirectory.com and create a login account, using 

the email address on file at the church.  Sign in and find your family 

name.  Click “Edit my family,” enter the information needed and upload 

a picture of your family.  It’s that simple! 

For those who do not have an email address on file:  call the church 

office and let us know your email address.  We will enter the infor-

mation, and you can then submit your information and picture online, 

using the above instructions. 

For those who do not have access to the internet: call or mail the 

church office, bring or send a picture and we will submit it for you.  WE 

WANT EVERYONE WHO WILL TO PARTICIPATE AND HAVE ACCESS TO A 

CHURCH DIRECTORY! 

Questions?  Call the church office and we will be happy to help you! 

Our Church Directory is Online! 

View our church directory online or via the 

FREE mobile app today. 

To view the directory online, go to members.InstantChurchDirectory.com 
and follow the prompts under “Sign In” to “Create a login now.” Please 
remember, you must confirm your email address before you can sign in.  

There is also a free mobile app available for download at the Apple® 
App store in iTunes®, Google Play™ store and the Amazon Fire App Store. 
Simply search for “Instant Church Directory” to get the download.  
 

You will need to use your email address as listed in our directory to create 
a log-in the first time you use the directory online and via the mobile app. 

 

Send Us Your Photo! 

 

Bridge Builders 
Bible Study 
In the Fellowship Hall    
  Wednesdays - 7 PM 

We have resumed in-person Bible 
Study.  We are online, also. 

 

BECAUSE OF COVID                   
RESTRICTIONS:  

1.  Use social distancing where 
possible.       

2. You can bring a snack for your-
self, but do not bring food to share. 

We need your photo in our 
online directory!  If you have not 
already submitted one, please 
email a photo to Nancy Wilson at        
nwilson@kcog.org. 
 

Photos help us all put faces with 
names as we care for one       
another in our church family. 

 

The next Ladies Bible Study will 
be Thursday, May 20th at 7:00 
pm in the KCOG Prayer Room.  

Ladies 
Bible Study 


